From: Yu. Olivia, EMNRD

To: “Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)"; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD

Cc: Heather Patterson

Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Dee Boot 24-34-26 WXY 19H
Date: Monday, November 5, 2018 11:17:00 AM

Attachments: 1RP5256_Initial C141.pdf

Good morning Ms. Karrigan:
Yes; please take confirmation samples and follow other closure requirements per 19.15.29 NMAC.

The 1RP for this incident is

Dee Boot 24-34-26 WXY 30-025- 24S-34E-
5256 11/5/2018 A Marathon Oil | 19H 44163 26A 10/18/2018

Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications. Delineate and remediate per regulation. Mind the timelines for
submittal of requisite information.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |

Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Friday, November 2, 2018 11:20 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Cc: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>

Subject: [EXT] Marathon Qil Company - Initial C141 - Dee Boot 24-34-26 WXY 19H

Christina, Olivia,

Please see the attached initial C141 for the release at the Dee Boot. Marathon performed an initial surface scrape as the depth was
less than %”. A picture of the affected area below as well as copy of the spill estimation. Can we submit a closure or should we go
ahead and take samples?

Thank you,

Callie
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From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 1:07 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>;
jim.griswold@state.nm.us

Cc: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>

Subject: Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour notice - Dee Boot 24-34-26 WXY 19H

Good afternoon,

During Completions operations on 10/18/2018 at 6:33 pm, the well was being reopened when the separator flooded causing the flare
line to fill up with oil. Less than a gallon of fluid ignited a small fire as it exited the flare and made contact with the ground at the base
of the flare. The well was immediately shut-in due to Flowback personnel being onsite. The small fire was extinguished by an onsite
contractor.

A C141 will be submitted shortly.
Thank you,

Callie Karrigan

HES Professional — Environmental
Office: 575-297-0956

Cell: 405-202-1028
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